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The North Mac Public Schools 
Foundation welcomes donations in 
memory of a loved one, friend, or 
colleague.  
 
Memorial donations allow you to 
support the many fine programs of 
the North Mac Public Schools 
Foundation in a way that is 
meaningful and charitable. A 
memorial donation is a fitting way to 
remember a special person, while 
also helping others.  
 
The North Mac Public Schools 
Foundation was formed in 
November 2009 by a group of 
concerned community members to 
raise funds to financially support 
student programs and activities of 
the North Mac School district.  
 
The North Mac Public Schools 
Foundation is an Illinois not-for-
profit charitable organization, and 
recognized as a 501(c)(3) 
organization by the IRS. This 
means memorial donations are tax 
deductible by the donor.  
 
 
 

You may make your memorial 
donation a general donation to 
support any of the Foundation’s 
programs and activities. You may 
also designate your donation to be 
used for a specific purpose.  
 
The Foundation accepts donations 
to supports the following programs 
and activities:  

 Assist classroom teachers in 
obtaining classroom projects, 
supplies, materials, and special 
projects;  

 Provide financial support for 
students’ activities and 
organizations;  

 Defray some fees for those 
students in financial need;  

 Award scholarships to 
graduating seniors;  

 Purchase necessary 
equipment for classroom or student 
use;  
Support enrichment programs such 
as summer reading programs.  
 
 
 
 
 
 



You may also use memorial 
donations to endow a scholarship 
fund in someone’s memory to 
ensure the longevity of any 
proposed scholarship award.  

 
 
The Foundation will work with you 
and your family in setting up the 
procedures for choosing the 
scholarship recipients.  
 
The Foundation is independent 
from the North Mac School Board. 
The Foundation’s funds are kept 
separate from school district funds, 
and the Foundation decides how to 
disburse its funds. The Foundation 
plays no role regarding school 
board policies, operations, or 
curriculum.  
 
You will feel a real sense of 
satisfaction and pride knowing you 
have assisted in creating an 
additional educational experience 
for our students.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Donor Information 
 
 In Memory of:  
 
____________________________ 
 
Name:______________________ 
 
____________________________ 
 
Address:_____________________ 
 
____________________________ 
 
____________________________ 
 
Phone:______________________ 
 
  
 E-Mail:______________________ 
 
Amount of 
Donation:____________________ 
 
Additional Information:  
 
____________________________ 
 
____________________________ 
 
____________________________ 
 
 

Make your check payable to the 
North Mac Public School 
Foundation or “NMPSF.” If you 
choose to mail your donation, send 
it to:  

North Mac Public Schools Foundation 
P.O. Box 117 

Virden, IL 62690 
 
 

 
The Board of Directors of the North 

Mac Public Schools Foundation 
thanks you for your generosity. 
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